
Walter Williams - Fwd: Re: Encroachment Permit P&DD

From:    Keith McCrary
To:    Walter Williams
Date:    6/9/2015 2:33 PM
Subject:    Fwd: Re: Encroachment Permit P&DD
Attachments:   Re: Encroachment Permit P&DD

 
Walter,
 
 We will accept this as a response from P&DD.
 
Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps and Records
Survey Bureau
City Engineering Division
Department of Public Works
313-224-3970
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov
 
Mike Duggan, Mayor 
 

>>> Ryan Schumaker 6/4/2015 4:28 PM >>> 
Hi Mr. McCrary,
 
Edward Siegel asked me to review this encroachment permit (#639) for P&DD for local historic districts. I 
have checked our database and the building is not located with a district. I have no objections to the 
propose permit. 
 
Thank you,
 
Ryan M. Schumaker
Historic Review Officer
City of Detroit Planning & Development Department
(313) 224-1508
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